
January 2025
Dear South Davis Families,

The OPCSD is proudly participating in The Great Kindness Challenge of 2025! It is a week long program dedicated to 
creating a culture of kindness and compassion in communities worldwide from January 23-31. Did you know that deliberate 
acts of kindness can lead to increased happiness?

To help our South Davis students practice kindness and put their compassion into action, we will be having Spirit Days to 
encourage all students to complete as many acts of kindness as possible at school and outside of school, too! To help keep 
the conversation going, and hopefully inspire acts of kindness, you will find a checklist of possible ideas on the back of this 
paper. During January 21-27 Health and Wellness Classes, the students will be talking about what it means to be kind. They 
will create paper flowers to pair with the Staff Valentine Cookies for Community Citizens (Fire department/ Police/ town 
offices/ food pantry volunteers/ assisted living facilities). Our focus in school will be “Cafeteria Kindness”. The cafeteria 
monitors will be acknowledging kind acts by putting student’s names on a heart to be displayed on a bulletin board in the 
cafeteria. The students will also be featured on SDTV. Together, let’s lift each other up, cheer each other on, and show the 
world that KINDNESS MATTERS!

Sincerely,
All of the South Davis Elementary Staff




